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June 27, 2020 

 

 
 In Re:  Withdrawal of 60-Day Notice  
   Kenover Marketing Corporation 

Notice No. #  2020-01031 
   Date of Notice: 04/20/2020 
   
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
This letter is to confirm withdrawal of 60-Day Notice No. 2020-01031 in connection with Prop 
65 which was served on 04/20/2020. Should you have any question or concern, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (310) 444-0055.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
David Davar Danialpour 

Attorneys for  
Kenover Marketing Corporation 
William Stern, Esq.  

 

Covington & Burling LLP 
415 Mission Street, Suite 5400  
San Francisco, CA 94105-2533 
T +1 415 591 7069  
WStern@cov.com 
 
 

 


